TOWN OF PLYMPTON
HISTORICAL
COMMISSION

3. September 2010

Plympton Planning Board
Jack O'Leary, Chair

5 Palmer Road

Plympton, MA 02367

Re: Waterstone Plaza LLIC/Tractor Supply Company

Dear Jack,

On Monday, August 23, 2010, the Plympton Historical Commission met regarding the plans submitted to the Commission
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regarding the Tractor Supply Company project noted above. The Commission will not be providing any comments at the

present time due to the lack of proximity of this development to any town historic district or significant historical resource.

Please let us know if circumstances change such that we should reconsider our position.

Thanks again for affording us the opportunity to provide comments. Should there be questions or concerns, please contact

me directly at 617-905-9288.

Regards,

Jon Wilhelmsen, Chair

Plympton Historical Commission

5 Palmer Road, Plympton, MA 02367 * 781-585-3220

historical@town.plympton.ma.us * historicplympton.com



